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Amundsen Davis extends its congratulations to attorney Tiffany Woelfel, who has
been recognized as a member of the 2024 Wisconsin Law Foundation Fellows
Class.

The Wisconsin Law Foundation, the State Bar of Wisconsin’s charitable
organization, aims to advance the legal profession, promote justice, and improve
legal education through community involvement and the funding of educational
programs.

This fellowship distinguishes members of The State Bar of Wisconsin who have
excelled in their practices, demonstrated leadership, and committed to serving
their communities. Only 2.5% of State Bar of Wisconsin members are admitted to
the fellowship. New members are nominated by the current Fellows class.

Tiffany joins firm attorneys Sherry Coley, Matt McClean, Liz Miles, Kathy Nusslock,
Lisa Bridge, and Gini Hendrickson as Fellows of the Wisconsin Law Foundation.

Learn more about the 2024 Wisconsin Law Foundation Fellows Class here.


